
  

          Item: AC: A-2 

AUDIT AND COMPLIANCE COMMITTEE 
Tuesday, February 16, 2021 

 

 

SUBJECT:   COMPLIANCE OFFICE CHARTER REVIEW 
 

 

PROPOSED COMMITTEE ACTION 

Recommend continued approval of the current Compliance Office Charter.     
 
 

BACKGROUND INFORMATION 

Florida Board of Governors (BOG) Regulation 4.003 requires that the office of the chief compliance officer 

be governed by a charter approved by the board of trustees and reviewed at least every three (3) years 

for consistency with applicable Board of Governors and university regulations, professional standards, 

and best practices.  The initial office charter was approved by the Board of Trustees on February 20, 2018.  

No changes are being recommended to the current charter. 

 

 

IMPLEMENTATION PLAN/DATE 

Upon approval by the Board of Trustees. 

 

 

FISCAL IMPLICATIONS 

N/A 

 

 

 

 

Supporting Documentation: Compliance Office Charter 

Presented by:  Elizabeth Rubin, Chief Compliance &                Phone:  561-297-3004 

              Ethics Officer 










